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TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS

]SATKBDIFSiX}CK:BO{KNHKQ P. 0. BOX 13166, CAPITOL STATION AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711
611 South Congress

November 13, 1973

Ambassador Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Hector:

Thank you so much for your recent telegram regarding my appointment as
executive director of the Texas Department of Community Affairs. It
means much to me to know that you and the Texas G.I. Forum will support
the activities of this office. It offers much potential for service
to the communities of Texas.

I am enjoying Austin very much and hope you will visit me soon when you
are here.

Sincerely,

Ben F. McDonald, Jr.
Executive Director
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